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For Immediate Release

Halifax Regional Partnership Update
Medical Center Continues to Look at Opportunities

Roanoke Rapids, NC (April 3, 2013) - Halifax Regional continues to work through the process of evaluating
possible partnerships and affiliations with other healthcare providers.

“We continue to explore potential partnerships to ensure we move forward with a party aligned with our
Medical Center, medical staff and community,” said Bob Patterson, Chairman Halifax Regional Board of
Directors. “At this point the information subcommittee is still in the information gathering stage.”

“As we move forward through this process” said Patterson, “we will strive to keep the community updated as
to our progress, seek input where appropriate and communicate any decisions that are made.”

The Halifax Regional Board of Directors will continue to place patients first and plan for the future.
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About Halifax Regional

Halifax Regional Medical Center is licensed for 204 beds, including psychiatric and nursery. A non-profit
organization, Halifax Regional is fully accredited by the Joint Commission. For more information, visit
www.halifaxregional.org.




